
From: Mike and Robin [mailto:robinmik@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 9:53 AM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Too late to comment on Madrona School Project? 

Hi Josh,  

I just left you a voice mail as well, but I'm wondering if it is too late to send you a letter re. the 

proposed Madrona School re-location project.  I know the deadline was last Friday... would my letter 

still be reviewed if I got it in today? 

Mike Derzon 

780-0624 

 


